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Issue Date: February 1, 2008           

 On December 13, 2007, the Chairman of the Commission opened a workshop 

docket and set a Roundtable Discussion in this matter.  Procedural guidelines were 

provided to all potential participants and the Roundtable was held on January 7, 2008.   

The Chairman issued his original Report of Review and Inquiry on January 15, 2008.     

 As part of the procedure set out in this workshop case, the docket was held open for 

comments until January 31, 2008, to give all interested persons, groups or entities an 

opportunity to provide comments following the Roundtable.  The comment period closed at 

midnight on January 31, 2008. 

 The Chairman is reviewing all comments in this docket and may issue follow-up or 

supplemental reports if additional matters need to be addressed that were not addressed in 

the initial Report.  Moreover, the Chairman stresses that depending on the responses 

received and the presentations made at the Roundtable Discussion, the Chairman may 

schedule additional roundtables or request additional responses and suggestions.  The 
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Chairman is committed to full review of the Commission’s Standard of Conduct Rules and 

Conflicts of Interest Statute. 

 

BY THE COMMISSION 
 
 
 
 

Colleen M. Dale 
Secretary 

 
( S E A L ) 
 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 1st day of February, 2008. 
Stearley, Regulatory Law Judge 
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